
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Year 11 Mock 2 Results & Parents Evening 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to the way in which Mock 2 results will be issued, and to the timing 
of the associated Parents evening. Results will be given to Year 11 Students during the Employability Day 
which is on Tuesday 25th March, this is the same day as originally planned. 
 
The Parents Evening which was due to take place on the same day has now been moved to the first day 
back after the Easter break. This is now on Tuesday 22nd April, from 3.30pm until 6pm and is a vital 
opportunity to meet with Teachers and discuss what can be done during the final push to GCSE exam a few 
weeks later. 
 
The booking system is now live on the MCAS app, so please ensure that you have the app and that you are 
making appointments as soon as possible. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, or comments to share about this change 
(pmurray@dixonsma.com). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Murray 
Vice Principal 
 
 


